
 
 

                                                                                                      
                                                                        
 

 
Beatrice Avenue, East Cowes. Isle of Wight. PO32 6PA    Tel: 01983 292872         

Headteacher: Samantha Sillito B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 
                                                                                             Deputy Head: Robin Chubb B.Sc (Hons) PGCE NPQSL 

Assistant Head: Clare Grant B.Ed (Hons)  
Assistant Head: Peter Tilling B.Sc (Hons)  

Working together for a successful future 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Runways End Outdoor Centre 
 
For our year 6 residential, we have secured places at “Runways End Outdoor Centre” near 

Farnborough. The places are reserved from Wednesday 16th June 2021 – Friday 18th June 2021.  

The centre offers excellent facilities in a tranquil woodland setting where we will stay in a lodge 

and participate in a wide range of outdoor activities run by qualified instructors.  The site is Covid 

compliant and, at the moment, we are the only school that will be on site during the day. The lodge 

is only available for Queensgate and this is where the children will sleep, have meals and relax.  

This trip will be a fantastic part of the children's final half term at Queensgate and we would like all 

year 6 children to experience this time together if possible. 

 

We estimate that the 3 day, 2 night trip will cost no more than £240, including the ferry, coach 

travel, food, accommodation and all activities (the final cost will depend on the number of pupils 

going).  A non- refundable deposit of £50 will be required to reserve a place for your child on the 

residential trip, with the remaining amount to be paid by the end July. If you need any financial 

support, please make an appointment to see Mrs Sillito in the first instance. 

 

Instead of a meeting for parents and carers in school, we will put a PowerPoint presentation on the 

website on the Year 6 learning page. 

 

Please complete the attached form and return to the school office with your non-refundable £50 

deposit by Tuesday 4th May 2021 to secure your child’s place. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Radcliffe    Miss Saddington 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 6 Runways End Outdoor Centre 
 
Child’s name: ………………………………………………… Class: …………………………… 
 
I would like my child to have a place on the above trip and I enclose a £50 non-refundable deposit. 
I agree to pay the remaining balance by Friday 23rd July 2021. 
 
 
Parent signature: ………………………………………………………. Date: ………………………… 
 


